
PARENT NEWSLETTER 
SANTA’S COMING TO CHRISTMAS DINNER! 

On the morning of Wednesday, December 18th Santa Claus will pop by to 

sit with the children and hear their wishes for Christmas.  He will then 

join us for Christmas dinner with all staff and children in the Centre.  

LIONS CLUB CHRISTMAS HAMPERS 

We are asking families who are able to consider helping us fill the 

donation box in our foyer with food or toiletries for the Hubbards Lions 

Club Christmas hampers.  These hampers are filled by the Lions close to 

Christmas and distributed to families in need over the holidays.  

TIDBITS 

 Toddler teachers want to remind all parents with children in diapers 

that a full box of wipes is due the first of every month.  

 Scholastic Books make great Christmas gifts, while promoting early 

literacy skills and earning our day care free books.  You can find your 

book orders in your mailbox in the front foyer or online. Books orders 

and payment are due December 13th  this month and will definitely 

arrive for the holiday. 

 A reminder we are closed on December 25 & 26th to observe the 

Christmas & Boxing Day holidays. As well we close early on 

Christmas and New Year’s Eve, 3:00p.m.  There is no New Year’s 

Eve Sleepover fundraiser being held at the Day Care this year. 

 A reminder to parents who are eligible to take unpaid vacation over 

the holidays please let Carol or myself know as soon as possible as 

December bills are being generated this week.  There are a great many 

school age Christmas schedules not handed in as well yet. 

 A further reminder about our SHOP TILL YOU DROP fundraiser on 

Saturday, December 7th .  We will provide child care from 8am to 

8pm.  We only have a few signed up for this opportunity, so if you are 

interested please sign up by this Friday, November 29th.  We require a 

minimum of 30 children for to hold the event. Cost :$40/child $75 for 

2 children in same family & 100 for 3 or more children in family. 

 WINTER SCHOOL AGE EVERGREEN CLUB– The present 

Evergreen group will finish up on Friday, December 20, 2019.  

“Expression of Interest Forms” for the winter session (January 6th– 

March 13th, 2020) can be found attached as well as being available 

from Amy or I.  These forms are due Monday, December 16th, 2019 

so we can decide on the group and inform everyone before everyone 

leaves on holidays.  The new winter session begins Monday, January 

6th, 2020. 

Until next time,     

Mary Ellen 
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